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I urge the Council to move this motion forward. As a member of
the Boyle Heights community, young woman, and person of
color, I have seen firsthand the absolute inability for people in our
community to find affordable housing. Many people are pushed to
the streets as they are not able to afford the ridiculously high rent
of LA. Using open lots and properties for emergency housing is A
KEY STEP to improving the conditions for people experiencing
house less ness. [ urge you to, in addition to the housing units
proposed in this motion, enforce that each location has equitable
and safe access to bathrooms, mobile showers, and healthy HOT
food options. I pray as well that local community organizations
will be called in to this process to assist with the care our
houseless community will need. Thank you Kevin De Leon for not
wasting a moment of the people’s time. You are off to a great
start.



